PIC Participates in "Forum for strategic alternatives and manufacturing industries”

The company participated in the events of the forum which was organized by volunteer
group for energy development under the sponsorship of the Minister of Social Affairs
and Labor, and the Minister of State for Economic Affairs, Mrs. Hind Al-Subaih, and the
Kuwait Petroleum Corporation (KPC) during the period from 227 to 23" of October at

the Crowne Plaza Hotel.

The conference discussed visions and thoughts of experts and specialists in addition
to reviewing the successful experiences in the Petrochemical Industry. The company

presented a working paper entitled "The strategy of the Petrochemical Industries

Company and its contribution to the local content”, where the first of the development
of the works was reviewed by Engineer/ Dacud Ali, on the Petrochemical Industry and its future strategy in the expansion of petrochemicals, in

addition to the most important preceding and present activities related to support the company for local content projects.

Engineer Daoud noted the important role the forum plays, which presents an opportunity to shed light on the petrochemical industry because

of its role in the development of the national economy and appreciated the efforts of the organizers to make this event a success.



